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Appeal of Cynthia Newman to a Vacant Building Registration Requirement at 1209 WOODBRIDGE STREET.

I purchased the property on 12-2-2011.  I am currently working on the property and intend on having all the
repairs completed prior to the renewal date of January 29, 2012.  At this time the property will become
occupied.  I am therefore requesting the vacant building fee be waived or removed.

December 30, 2011

Steve Magner

[Enter Legislative Hearing Staff Comments and Questions for Department Staff]

WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of Cynthia Newman to a Vacant Building Registration Requirement at
1209 WOODBRIDGE STREET,
the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City staff and the
appellant;

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council [recommendation]; Now,
Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.

File #: RLH VBR 12-4, Version: 1

City of Saint Paul Printed on 12/12/2018Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

